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Meeting  

Agenda 
• Existing Conditions 
• Problem 
• Project Goals 
• Project Scope & Schedule 
• Funding 
• Related Projects 
• Public Comments 



Existing Conditions 

LINK TO WATCH: http://bit.ly/3jsZUDQ  

http://bit.ly/3jsZUDQ
http://bit.ly/3jsZUDQ


Problem 
• There are currently no pedestrian facilities on Ocean Street south of Gosnold Street 

• Opportunity to improve pedestrian safety and accessibility 
• Additional risks: 

• Kalmus Beach entrance is located on a sharp curve 
• Location lacks proper sight distance for safe turning movements 
 

• There is a dead-end in the watermain from the Yachtsman Condos to Hawes Ave. 
• Dead-ends can result in impacts to water pressure; inadequate fire flows; 

and potentially reduced water quality 
 



Project Goals for Ocean Street  
• Improve pedestrian safety and 

accessibility on the southern portion 
of Ocean Street by constructing 
improved pedestrian facilities, 
including sidewalks and crosswalks 

 

• Improve traffic safety at Kalmus 
Beach by relocating the access drive 

 

• Improve drinking water distribution 
and fire protection in the area by 
creating a looped system 

 
 



Project Features 
• Pedestrian Facilities 

• Sidewalks 
• Shared use path 
• Shoulder path 
• New driveway 
 

• Additional Lighting 
• Currently every other, or every two, utility poles have lighting; 

proposal includes adding lighting to all existing utility poles 
 

• Resurfacing of Ocean Street 
• From Gosnold Street to south end of Yachtsman Condominiums 
 



Proposed Project Scope 



Kalmus Access 



Ocean Street Undeveloped Area 



Ocean Street Along Yachtsman Condominiums 



Ocean Street Along Veterans Park (South) 
 



Ocean Street Along Veterans Park (North) 
 



Anticipated Schedule 
• Winter/Spring 2023 

• Complete design & permitting 
• Bid construction work 
• Kick-off construction activities 
 

• Summer 2023 
• No construction from Memorial Day – Labor Day 

 

• Fall 2023 
• Majority of construction completed 

 
 



Project Funding 
• Approved by Town Council on April 28, 2022 

• $480,000 for the Ocean Street Water Main Looping 
Construction Project 

 

• $2,950,000 for the Ocean Street Sidewalks And Kalmus 
Beach Entrance Construction Project 
 
 



Related Projects 
• Gosnold Street Sidewalk and Repaving 

• Anticipated construction in Fall 2023 
 

• Snow’s Creek Culvert Replacement 
• Anticipated construction in 2024 
 



Next Steps 
 

• Receiving public comment 
 

Comments due by: February, 27, 2023 
Email: Paul Graves at Paul.Graves@town.barnstable.ma.us 
Town of Barnstable, Senior Project Manager – Capital Projects 

 

• Review project materials and presentation on Town of Barnstable website 
 

https://www.town.barnstable.ma.us/Departments/PublicWorks/Projects_and_Updates
/Ocean-Street-Sidewalk.asp  
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Planning Assistance 
• OSNET (Ocean Street Neighborhood Enhancement Team) Stakeholders Group, 

affiliated with the Greater Hyannis Civic Association, has been a advocate for this 
project and facilitated project planning 
• Conducted a number of meetings with residents, other stakeholders, Town 

officials and staff 
• Provided input on the project scope 
• Assisted in distributing meeting information 
 

• Representatives of the Yachtsman Condominiums and Hyannis Yacht Club have 
also been helpful in providing input and distributing information 
 

 

 
 



Questions or Feedback? 

Email: Paul Graves at Paul.Graves@town.barnstable.ma.us 



Resources 







Ocean Street at JFK Memorial Entrance 
 


